
Project Update: August 2018 

 

We had a drawing competition in Pwe Hla's high school on 13th August 2019 and felt 

satisfied with the nice drawing picture regarding green peafowl conservation 

concepts. A total of 100 students (50 from high school level and 50 from middle school 

level) participated. Please see some activities photo is attached. I will use the winning 

picture for calendar making and will distribute in all school and nearest villages 

accordingly. 

 

 

 



 

 



 


